
RINO of the Month December 2024

WyoRINO is proud to announce the final RINO of the Month 
Award for the year 2024.  

This month's prestigious award goes to the Democrats' 
favorite Republican-hating Republican-- Cheyenne 
Representative Landon Brown (Laramie, HD 9).  

One would imagine the biggest opponents to core GOP platform 
issues like school choice and parental rights in education would 
be the few Democrats in the Wyoming Legislature. 
Representative Brown would prove them wrong.  

At every turn, Brown valiantly fought against protecting 
parental rights and for the woke teacher's union, making 
arguments resembling the thoughts of Alexandria Ocasio Cortez.  

More recently, Representative Brown voted against ensuring that Wyoming drivers 
licenses issued to non-citizens say so on the face of the card. According to him and his 
Democrat friends, we don't have to worry about this in Wyoming.  

Representative Brown won his reelection bid by 17 votes. Will he continue to behave as a Democrat in disguise, or will 
he take his narrow victory as a sign that nearly half of his constituents want him to act like real Republican?  

You can ask him yourself. Cell - (307) 630-0582 Landon.Brown@wyoleg.gov 

Term ends 2025 

What is a RINO? A Republican in Name Only

Have you as a loyal Republican, gone to the polls year after year, voting for candidates with an “R” beside their name, 
trusting they would legislate and vote like a Republican but only to be disappointed?

Don’t feel bad – so have we.

The time is long overdue to hold politicians accountable for big government, big regulation, big taxation laws – values that 
the Republican party does NOT support.

This is the primary reason WyoRINO.com was created – to expose liberal Wyoming Republicans who violate our 
Wyoming Republican values.

DISCLAIMER:  Ride for the Brand, Wyoming is not affiliated with any other person, organization, political party or publication 
and does not speak for anyone but itself.  The views and opinions expressed herein are those of Ride for the Brand, Wyoming 
only, and do not represent the view, opinion, official policy or position of any other person, organization, political party or 
publication whatsoever with which its members have been, are now, or will be affiliated with in the future.
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